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UNIVERSITY DF
CANBERRA

27 February 2017

Dear

Freedom of Information (FOI) Request (ref 170041)

| refer to your application under the Freedom of Information Act 1989 (ACT) (the Act) received by the
University of Canberra on 27 January 2017, for access to the following documents:

The advice that the University of Canberra received from Minister of Defence Payne
(~late May 2016) with respect to the release of 1991 Master of Public



Your rights of review

If you are not satisfied with my decision you may, within 28 days of notification of this decision,
apply in writing for an internal review. If you wish to do so please forward the letter or email to
FOl@canberra.edu.au and it will be forwarded to the person authorised to undertake the review.

You may also submit a complaint to the Ombudsman under section 54 of the Act. You can access
the FOI Act and the Ombudsman website via the University’s FOI webpage at
http://www.canberra.edu.au/about-uc/policy-and-legislation/freedom-of-information.

If you have any further questions please email foi@canberra.edu.au.

Yours sincerely

VS W

Ms Kathleen O’Sullivan
A/g Secretary to Council
University of Canberra
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